

BALTIMORE POLICE DEPARTMENT



Catherine Pugh Mayor

ADDENDUM K Recruitment and Training

Gary Tuggle Interim Police Commissioner

Det. Sgt. Michael T. Mancuso, President Fraternal Order of Police Baltimore City Lodge #3 3920 Buena Vista Avenue Baltimore, Maryland 21211 November 13, 2018

RE: BALTIMORE CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT - RECRUITMENT AND TRAINING

Dear President Mancuso:

This side-letter will affirm our agreement that the Department will throughout the term of this FY 2019-2021 MOU earmark specific funds for the purposes of training and recruiting. More specifically, agency funds totaling \$400,000 will be utilized for providing training to bargaining unit members. In addition, agency funds totaling \$150,000 will be utilized for recruitment.

Please accept this Side Letter as compliance with our understanding.

Sincerely,

Gary Tuggle

Interim Commissioner

DDD:dla

ACCEPTED for Fraternal Order of Police

Michael Mancuso, President / Date

c/o 242 West 29th Street . Baltimore, Maryland 21211-2908